[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello educators!
 
November is here and it’s time for the latest issue of the TPS-MTSU newsletter.  This month’s theme is “The 1920s,” to coincide with a workshop on the 1920s that we’ll be conducting on Nov. 19th with the East Tennessee Historical Society in Knoxville.  (Email Lisa Oakley if you’d like to sign up.)  This issue looks at the 1920s through consumer ads (with some Economics standards thrown in), newspaper and other sources about the scandals of the Harding administration, movie reel commercials, “Lost Generation” literature, and more.
 
**We would also like to remind you that we still have some spots available for our “Growth of a Slave Economy” workshop in partnership with Travellers Rest in Nashville on Friday, November 13, from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.  Email Kira Duke if you’d like to join us!  We’ll examine the topic of urban slavery in depth through primary sources and a tour of the special exhibit at the historic house museum.
 
Best wishes,
Stacey
 
Stacey R. Graham, Ph.D.
Research professor, Center for Historic Preservation
Associate professor, Department of History
Project coordinator, Teaching with Primary Sources – MTSU
Middle Tennessee State University, Box 80
Murfreesboro, TN 37132
615.898.2947
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